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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
 

 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

November 2, 2020 

 

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq. 

Robinson & Cole LLP 

280 Trumbull Street 

Hartford, CT 06103-3597 

 

RE: DOCKET NO. 495 - Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless application for a Certificate of 

Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance, and operation of 

a telecommunications facility located 5151 Park Avenue, Fairfield, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Attorney Baldwin: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence submitted in response to the 

Council’s October 21, 2020 notification of an incomplete application for a Certificate of Environmental 

Compatibility and Public Need (Certificate) for the above-referenced matter providing: 

 

a)  notice to the appropriate municipal and state officials, dated October 26, 2020; and    

b) completion of the 90-day municipal consultation period, dated October 29, 2020. 

 

The submission renders the application for a Certificate complete and the Council will process the 

application in accordance with Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies Section 16-50l-1a. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/RDM/lm  
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